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FEE-FOR-SERVICE HEALTH HOME RATES 
EFFECTIVE 07/01/2024 

 

The Health Home (HH) program serving Medicare/Medicaid dual eligible clients under the Health Care 

Authority’s (HCA) Managed Fee-for-Service (MFFS) contract will receive an increase in rates effective 

July 1, 2024. The payment for services provided during a month using the HCPCS codes G9149 will 

increase as illustrated in the table below. These rates were developed based proviso budget approved 

by the Washington State Legislature as well as tier utilization. 

Tier Rate Changes are illustrated in the table below. 

 

 PAYMENT TO HH LEAD ADMINISTRATIVE COSTS PAYMENT TO HH CCO 

 PRIOR JULY 2024 PRIOR JULY 2024 PRIOR JULY 2024 

G9148  $       884.89   $       884.89   $          88.49   $          88.49   $       796.40   $       796.40  

G9149  $       304.64   $       319.92   $          30.47   $          31.99   $       274.17   $       287.93  

G9150  $       204.29   $       204.29   $          20.43   $          20.43   $       183.86   $       183.86  

 

2023 RATE CHANGE The previous rate change went into effect July 1, 2023.  The administrative rate the 

Lead Organization may retain increased from 8.5% to 10%. 

 PAYMENT TO HH LEAD ADMINISTRATIVE COSTS PAYMENT TO HH CCO 

 PRIOR JULY 2023 PRIOR JULY 2023 PRIOR JULY 2023 

G9148  $       870.38   $       884.89   $          73.98   $          88.49   $       796.40   $       796.40  

G9149  $       244.60   $       304.64   $          20.79   $          30.47   $       223.81   $       274.17  

G9150  $       200.94   $       204.29   $          17.08   $          20.43   $       183.86   $       183.86  

 

 

2020 RATE CHANGE The previous rate change went into effect July 1, 2020. As of December 31, 2020, 

FFS Lead Entities were no longer eligible to receive a performance incentive. 

 

 
 


